
  Peachtree City Annual Report 
2017 Accomplishments 

 
 

Chapter Administration 
 

• Chapter organizational meeting, 2/7; board of directors selected, officers elected: 
President Ralph Ferguson; Secretary Jenny Ritter; Co-treasurers Brad & Toni Dyer 
Other board members: Kristin Cristelli, Lori Langbehn, Terry Ritter, David & Tori Stivers 

• PFLAG Atlanta lending library donated to us and moved to Peachtree City, July 
• Moved support meetings from St. Andrew in the Pines Episcopal Church to First Presbyterian  

   Church Peachtree City to accommodate library, August 
• Library resources catalogued at LibraryThing, September     

          (www.librarything.com/catalog/PFLAG_PeachtreeCity)  
• Website designed and launched (pflagptc.org), October 
• Katherine (Kay) Furlong and Jamie Moniz (youth group facilitator) added to board of directors  
• Held 8 board of directors meetings 
• Hosted 12 support group meetings led by trained facilitators for range of 25 to 35 attendees  

with separate groups for youth and adults 
• Planned Jan 13, 2018 support group facilitator training 

 
 

Community Outreach 
 

• Presentation at Transgender Health and Education Alliance (THEA+) Conference, Clarkston,     
5/20 

• Panel presentation at Fayette Democratic Women’s meeting, Fayetteville, 5/20 
• Presentation at Georgia Power Pride Power (employee resource group) lunch, Atlanta, 3/7 
• Panel presentation at Eaton/Cooper Lighting, Peachtree City, August (video recording) 
• Attended 4 Griffin/Henry County support group meetings to facilitate, encourage potential new  

PFLAG Chapter 
• T-shirts designed and worn by 18 people who marched in Atlanta Pride parade, October 
 
 
Schools/Youth 
 
• Participated in Georgia Safe Schools Coalition Gay Straight Alliance Youth Summit, 2/18 
• Facilitated gender sensitivity training for Fayette County School nurses, May (first training held  

Sept 2016) 
• Members attended and spoke at Fayette County Board of Education (FCBOE) meeting in  

support of gender sensitivity training for school nurses, 6/19  
• Three letters supporting school nurses training published in The Citizen newspaper, 6/27, 6/28,  

7/11 
• Emails supporting nurses training sent by 3 board members to FCBOE and superintendent,  

July 
• Established protocol to protect transgender students’ identities in Fayette County Schools’  

Infinite Campus database; 4 schools have implemented these changes, August 
• Met with Northgate High School administrator to discuss ways to help/protect LGBTQ students  

in Coweta County schools, October 

http://www.librarything.com/catalog/PFLAG_PeachtreeCity
http://pflagptc.org/
https://players.brightcove.net/2392618184001/SJDgWJrte_default/index.html?videoId=5624992390001

